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March 6, 2025 
 
 
Daniel Clark 
Bucklen Services Company, Inc. 
804 North 25th Avenue 
Greeley, CO 80631 
 
 
RE: Preliminary Adequacy Review; Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-1) – Allow for On-Site Processing of 

Mined Material; Tollgate Pit, Permit No. M-2018-060 
 
 
Dear Mr. Clark, 
 
On March 4, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your request 
for Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-1) to allow for on-site processing of mined material at the Tollgate Pit, 
Permit No. M-2018-060. The following clarification(s) or items need to be addressed to the Division’s 
satisfaction.  
 

1. Pursuant to Rule 6.4.13 - Other Permits and Licenses, please provide a statement identifying any 
new or revised permits, licenses or approvals the Operator holds or will be seeking to process 
material at the site, including but not limited to any county zoning and land use permits, city 
zoning and land use permits, and air quality emissions permits.   
 

2. Please state if the scale-house will be permanent or mobile for evaluating whether there are any 
bonding implications.  
 

3. It was noted during the 2021 inspection the installed slurry liner was undergoing a 90-day leak 
test. Please provide a statement on the results of the leak test and any relevant documentation 
from the State Engineer’s Office. 
 

This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of your revision application. The Division reserves the 
right to further supplement this document with additional adequacy items and/or details as necessary. 
 
The decision date for your application is set for April 3, 2025. If additional time is needed to respond, 
an extension request must be received by our Office by the decision date. If on the decision date, 
outstanding adequacy items remain, and no extension request has been received, your revision may be 
denied and the file terminated. 
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If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
  
ec: Daniel Clark, Bucklen Services Company, Inc., daniel.merritt.clark@gmail.com 

JC York, JT Consulting, jcyork@j-tconsulting.com  
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